
 
 
 

Addendum 1 to the RFP for  
Information Technology Board of Trustees’ Consultant  

 
 

The following revision has been made to the RFP for Information Technology Board of Trustees’ 
Consultant: 
 

1. The date that proposals are due has been corrected to show that the due date is Wednesday, 
October 14, 2020, 12:00 p.m. (CDT).  An updated version of the RFP has been posted which 
contains the changes to Section IV. Timeline on page 5 and Section VII. Submission Guidelines on 
page 5.    


